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March Newsletter  
Dear Families,  
I hope this Newsletter finds you all well as the long evenings approach and days are 
becoming longer. It has been fantastic having all our children and classes back in school. I 
wish to commend everyone on following the guidelines and protocols in doing their best 
to keep us all safe both inside and outside the schools. Thankfully a degree of normality 
has returned to our school within our pods and bubbles. The end is within sight and I wish 
all our families and children a restful and peaceful Easter Break.  
 
Le gach dea-ghuí,  
Patrick Crean 
 

Easter Holidays 
A reminder that school will close this Friday, March 26th at 12 Noon for our Easter Break. 
School re-opens again on Monday, April 12th.  

 
Enrolment new Junior Infants 2021/2022  
The school is still accepting enrolments for Junior Infants for 2021/2022. Please contact the 
school office for an enrolment application form. If you know anyone in the Kenmare area 
that has a child starting primary school next year, please ask them to make contact with 
the school.  
 
 

Sacrament of Reconcilation 
The Sacrament of Reconcilation (First Confession) will take place in school after Easter. Fr 
Tom will conduct the service in the school hall. We are still awaiting details and dates for 
Communion and Confirmation.  
 

Congratulations  
Congratulations to our 6th Class pupil Lizzy Horgan who will feature on the TV Programme 

‘Donnacha’s Two Talented’ on RTE Junior at 6:30pm on March 31st.  All the school will be 

tuning in to hear her fabulous voice.  

 

Return to School Form  
In line with public health advice, all families are required to fill in a Return to School Form after more 

than a three day absence in school. The form is available to download on our website. The form can 

be emailed directly to school or handed in.  
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GAA Coach 

Vince Cooper has resumed GAA training every second Thursday. If possible please ensure 

your child is wearing a tracksuit on these days. We hope to try and hold some school mini 

tournaments and leagues during the last term of school.  

 

DROP BOX/BIN 

A Drop box/bin will be placed outside the front school of the school every morning for 

deliveries and packages. If your child forgets his/her lunch please place in the box and send 

an email to the school. Sanitiser is provided beside the bin.  

 

 

 

 


